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Newsletter 
Our School Carnival is on  

Thursday 6th July at 1.30pm 

Our theme is ‘Friendship’ there will be music 

and songs from books and musicals 
We hope you will come and support us and  

watch us walk the carnival and then there will be  

entertainment in our playground, refreshments  

available after inside school! 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit 
on the day of PE, with your 
hoodie or school jumper,  
joggers, leggings or shorts if 
warm and a t-shirt.  Hoodies 
with the school logo can be 
bought from Identity. Please 
remove any jewellery. 

School 
breaks up 

for  
Summer  

on  
 

Wednesday 19th July at 1.05pm 

School re-opens  
Wednesday 6th September 

Our sponsored event is on  
Monday 5th June 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to watch all the 
children dancing 

Thank you for your support in 
sponsoring the event 

We appreciate accidents happen with our  

children, if your child has an accident at 

school please can you return the  

underpants/knickers, leggings/joggers clean 

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Cumbria’s SEND Local 
Offer 

The Local Offer is the central 
information point for families 
with children and young people 
aged up to 25 years with special educational 

needs and/or disabilities. 

You can contact the team by phone  
01229 407403 or email  

Inclusion.BandSL@cumbria.gov.uk 

Other Sources of support: 

All the members of SENDAC 
are parent/family carers 

themselves and SENDAC is 
run on a volunteer basis to 
improve the services and 

ensure that parent/family 
carers feel listened to and valued by the 

professional bodies. 

Coronation Day Friday 5th May 

Parent appointments are available to 

book from Monday 5th June, you will  

receive an email click the link and 

please book. You will  also receive a 

copy of your child’s report.  

MOVING UP AFTERNOON will be Thursday 4th July 

Year 2 will visit St James’ School, and the Nursery will 

come and visit their Reception classes, Reception and 

Year 1 will visit their new classes 


